
News Release 
 

 

 

NOTE: This news release is available online on the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction’s website. 
 

Education Information Services   •   125 South Webster Street   •   P.O. Box 7841   •   Madison, WI  53707-7841   •   (608) 266-3559 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DPI-NR 2023-64 

Monday, Oct. 2, 2023 

Contact:  DPI Media Line, (608) 266-3559, media.inquiries@dpi.wi.gov 

 

Wisconsin awarded $58M charter school grant 
Federal funding to be allocated to subgrant applicants on competitive basis 

 

MADISON — The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction announced today it was recently awarded 

$58 million from the U.S. Department of Education to support the Wisconsin Charter School Program. 

 The five-year federal grant will help the WCSP implement a statewide strategy that strengthens 

public charter school authorizing, supports the development of high-quality charter schools and the 

replication and expansion of successful high-quality charter schools, and promotes statewide collaboration 

and sharing of best practices. The funding is Wisconsin’s seventh federal grant aimed at supporting public 

charter school development. 

 In addition to helping support up to 42 new, expanded, and replicated public charter schools, the 

grant allows up to 40 existing public charter schools to complete activities funded by the state’s previous 

WCSP grant. During the 2022-23 school year, Wisconsin had 239 public charter schools enrolling nearly 

50,000 students. 

 Additional information on the program and on upcoming subgrant competitions will be posted to 

the DPI’s WCSP grant webpage. Interested applicants will have a deadline of mid-February to submit an 

application, with subgrant award announcements tentatively scheduled for June 2024. Questions related to 

the WCSP can be directed to CharterSchools@dpi.wi.gov. 

 
## #  

https://dpi.wi.gov/news/releases/2023/wisconsin-charter-school-grants
https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/charter-schools/grants
https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/charter-schools/grants
mailto:CharterSchools@dpi.wi.gov

